
From: registrar
To: Susi Ahlborn
Cc: Mona Habashy
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2019-0159
Date: Tuesday, March 24, 2020 10:30:59 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, March 4, 2020 1:51 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2020-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2019-0159

-- Name --
Paul Stewart

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
I would like to see Enbridge provide more natural gas access to residents, farms and businesses in the area of the
proposed pipeline expansion.  This could be achieved through the expansion of the distribution network and by
providing service connections at a reduced cost to users.

-- Attachment --
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